Site Inspection Report Divisional Forest Officer

(For the forest land to be diverted under FCA 1980)

A proposal has been received by this office from National Highways
Authority of India. The under signee has visited the Roadside Protected Forest
(PF) area on 23.10.2024. The area proposed for the diversion is 0.978 ha. in

Patna Forest Division, Patna.

The area is roadside protected forest and is not vulnerable to any kind of
erosion .The area under consideration is neither inside any protected area nor
near to any protected area. No wildlife sign (Direct or indirect presence) has
been recorded. The area proposed is the bare minimum required area for the
execution of the project and there is no alternative route or option. The

vegetation density of the area under consideration is 0.4. The project may be

considered.
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